Dear Jodi Benson,

provinces provinces	EC	E	era e.h	WIE		
	MAR	Ü	5	2009	To the second se	
B	Υ:					

I would like to submit my resignation for retirement. I will be retiring at the end of the 2009 academic year. I have enjoyed my teaching at Lincoln Heights and having you as my principal. Thank you for all the support in the past. Your help has made for a pleasant experience in my teaching career.

I have made many life long friendships in the past years that I will always treasure. I will gladly support Lincoln Heights in any way I can in the future.

Sincerely,

Linda Druston

Linda Thruston

2<sup>nd</sup> Grade Teacher at Lincoln Heights